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GULF POWER COMPANY'S WITHDRAW OF REQUEST 
FOR EXTENDED CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION OF INFORMATION 

Gulf Power Company ("Gulf ') hereby withdraws its August 27, 2020 request for an 

extension of confidential classification by the Florida Public Service Commission ("Commission") 

of certain information contained within the December 2017 supplements for Gulf s Earnings 

Surveillance Report, which were submitted to the Commission pursuant to Order Nos. PSC-96-

1219-FOF-EI, PSC-01-0390-TRF-EI, and PSC-14-0197-P AA-EI. 

Gulf has been advised that the Commission 's Staff ("Staff') no longer requires the 

confidential information at issue. Accordingly, Gulf hereby withdraws its request and further 

requests that Staff return the documents at issue to Gulf. 

Respectfully submitted this 3rd day of March, 2021. 

By: s/Jason A. Higginbotham 
Jason A. Higginbotham 
Fla. Auth. House Counsel No. 101787 5 
Attorney for Gulf Power Company 




